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Monday 17th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you of some staffing changes that will be taking place at the end of this 

academic year. 

 

Firstly, I would like to express my gratitude to Miss Jessica Knapp and Mrs Sam Marchant, who have 

been valued members of our teaching team. After many years of dedicated service to our school, 

they have decided to pursue new opportunities elsewhere. We wish them both the very best for the 

future and thank them for their unwavering commitment to our pupils. 

 

As Miss Knapp and Mrs Marchant move on to new chapters, we are excited to welcome two new 

members to our staff. Please join me in extending a warm welcome to Miss Olivia Jones, who will be 

joining us as a class teacher and providing maternity cover for our Deputy Headteacher. Miss Jones 

brings with her a wealth of experience and a passion for education that will undoubtedly benefit our 

students. 

 

Additionally, we are delighted to introduce Mrs Kristine Fryer, who will be taking on the role of a 

class teacher. Mrs Fryer's expertise and enthusiasm will be a valuable addition to our team. 

 

While we bid farewell to Miss Knapp and Mrs Marchant, we are confident that Miss Jones and Mrs 

Fryer will continue to uphold our school's high standards and ensure a seamless transition for our 

pupils. 

 

We would like to thank you, our parents and carers, for your continued support and understanding 

during this time of change. Our commitment to providing the best possible education for your 

children remains unwavering. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

G Bailey 
 

Gareth Bailey 

Headteacher 
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